PARTRIDGE SNOW & HAHN v

The New Massachusetts Recreational Marijuana Law —
Impact on the Insurance Industry

The Regulation and Taxation of Marijuana Act mandates the creation of a regulatory system to permit
recreational use of marijuana in Massachusetts by January 1, 2018. Bill Moorman and David Pellegrino discuss
several ways the new law will impact the insurance industry and its customers.

Read the PS&H Client Advisory on the topic here.
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